
 
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the members of the 
Scottsdale City Council and the Parks and Recreation 

Commission have been invited to attend the 
 
 

Ashler Hills Park  
Ceremonial Groundbreaking  

 
 

10:00 a.m., Friday, December 8, 2023 
Ashler Hills Park 

Ashler Hills Drive and 74th Way 
Scottsdale, AZ  

 
 

While a quorum of the City Council and/or Parks and Recreation 
Commission may be in attendance at this event, the members of  

the City Council and/or Parks and Recreation Commission  
will not engage in any deliberations, decisions, or other  

legal action of the respective public body. 


	PUBLIC NOTICE

